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From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Lawrence Timm <lawrencetimm@sbcglobal.net>
Monday, March 06, 2017 7:34 PM
Hayes, Kathy

super5humco@icloud.com
Property at 1680 Anderson

Dear Sirs,

Concerning the residence of 1980 Anderson Rpad in McKlnleyviile OA 1 have iived next to this
residence for 23 years and have seen an increase in the garbage and junk that has accumuiated over
the last 10 years to a deplorable, unsafe condition. The Property owner has people living on the porch
and under tarps and has a disconcern for others in this neighborhood. I have seen rats and vermin
that are a constant problem that are coming from the accumulation of the garbage and people living
outside of the residence of the aforementioned property, 1 have smelt human waste (i am sure these
people aren't using the indoor restroom) not to mention the value of my property and others that live
here has depreciated because of these conditions. I ask that the board please move fonward with the
abatement.

Thank you ,
Larry Timm


